Thank you for your interest in this CE class from the American Inspection Academy. We
appreciate the trust you put in us to help further your knowledge of the home
inspection industry.

If this is your first time using Zoom (or you haven't used it in a while), please be sure to
log in using the link provided in the registration confirmation email well before the class
starts. It's important to verify that your hardware (phone/computer/tablet) plays well
with Zoom before the class starts.

Please be aware of the LSBHI rules for live streaming classes. You must be visible on the
screen at all times, and you are supposed to be engaged in the class. The best way to
participate is by asking and answering questions using the chat feature. The more
engaged you are in the class, the more you'll take away from the session.

We're always looking for feedback regarding these classes. If you have any questions or
comments (positive or negative) about the classes, feel free to reach out to us by text
(504-388-3869) or email (Joe@AmericanlnspectionAcademy.com). You can also leave a
review at ReviewMySchool.net.

Thanks again for choosing the American Inspection Academy for your education needs.
We appreciate your patronage.

Joseph Cook Jr.
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